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Edge Hill Students’ Union Notes: 
 

• Repeated requests have been made to improve or increase the lighting 
around the Ruff Lane entrance 

 
Edge Hill Students’ Union Believes: 
 

• The lighting at the Ruff Lane entrance is not fit for purpose 

• Navigating campus can be difficult, particularly for students with disabilities. 
 
Edge Hill Students’ Union Resolves: 
 

• To lobby the university to increase and improve the lighting around the Ruff 
Lane entrance. 

 
 


